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VOTING BALLOT 

 
Dear Fountain Village Estates Homeowner,  

 

In accordance with the Association’s governing documents and the Revised Code of Washington, this  

VOTING BALLOT serves as your official preference in the selection for the following two items below.  

 

1. Proposed 2024 Budget based on the documents issued to all homeowners prior to the 

annual meeting including today’s meeting discussion, there is a $13.00/month increase in dues 

proposed to homeowners within this proposed 2024 budget. 

 

 Yes, I approve the proposed 2024 Fountain Village Estates HOA Budget as presented.  

 

 No, I oppose the proposed 2024 Fountain Village Estates HOA Budget as presented.  

 

2. Proposed 2024 Slate of Candidates to serve on the HOA’s Board of Directors. NOTE: 

You may self-nominate or nominate one of your neighbors in the write-in candidate section below. 

Only homeowners in the community are permitted to be board members. Indicate to how you wish 

to vote for by putting an “x” next to the appropriate response. 

 

Sheila Davies – Secretary     Approve    Disapprove  

 

Lauren Vorasai  - Treasurer     Approve    Disapprove 

 

Kevin Nolan        Approve    Disapprove 

 

         Approve    Disapprove 

Write-in Candidate & Position 

 

           Approve    Disapprove 

Write-in Candidate & Position 

 

              

Homeowner(s) Signature & Address       Date 

 

NOTE: Ballots will be tabulated at the Annual Meeting of the Fountain Village Estates 

Homeowners Association on May 14th, 2024. If you are not attending the annual meeting, please 

email, fax or return your signed balloted to: Sterling Properties Real Estate Services – HOA 

Management Team no later than April 30, 2024 in order for them to be counted prior to the annual 

meeting. 


